HALLELUJAH DIET TESTOMONIAL from a DC:

“I have been a practicing Chiropractic for the past eighteen 
years and have been blessed with a very large practice. But 
even though we have been helping people find better health 
through Chiropractic, I felt something was missing in 
helping people regain full vibrant health, and not merely 
dealing with their symptoms. 

“We found out about Hallelujah Acres in January 2000 from a 
patient of mine. We then looked up your Web site and saw 
that we could come for training, and came for your training 
in March. It was so good! Before coming we had been on a 
vegan diet and were still members of the Natural Hygiene 
Society. But we did not follow it like we should, and as 
Christians often struggled with the New Age approach. 

“Upon returning home from Health Ministers training we all 
went ‘cold turkey’ on the Hallelujah Diet. It has been about 
ten weeks now and I wanted to write and tell you what has 
been happening. I am 45 years old and was overweight. I have 
lost 65 pounds in ten weeks and have more energy than I have 
had since my twenties! I sleep better, my eyesight is 
clearer, my digestion has improved, while my back and lower 
extremities feel better. All my patients are noticing and 
asking what I am doing. In fact, I have to get a whole new 
wardrobe.

“My wife Margaret was an insulin dependent diabetic, and is 
now totally off all insulin! She also has lost 65 pounds, 
and is improving in so many other areas as well. Before the 
Hallelujah Diet she had to sleep with the bed elevated, or 
on the couch due to heartburn. Now she can sleep normally!  
Her triglycerides have returned to normal, while the 
numbness in her feet from diabetic neuropathy is gone. I 
could go on and on. My daughter Christina has lost nearly 
thirty pounds!

“My mother-in-law Mary, who lives with us, is 78 years old, 
and with a little persuasion has also gone on the diet. She 
had been diabetic for at least thirty years. Also, before 
the diet change, she had been taking heart medication for 
the past few years and the doctor said her heart was getting 
weaker. She had many infections that did not heal or healed 
very slowly, and had been in a wheelchair the past six 
months. After only a couple weeks on the Hallelujah Diet she 
has lost fifteen pounds and has been able to stop ALL 
medication, including her insulin. Her doctor was talking 
amputation due to an infection in her toe that would not 
heal. After a recent visit to her doctor, the doctor said it 
was a ‘miracle!’—her foot is totally healed! Praise God!  
Keep up the good work, we appreciate all you do!”

